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This bachelor‘s degree offers students the professional
and methodical knowledge to either immediately
pursue a career in a growing labor market with a strong
demand for well qualified professionals with specialized
knowledge of European issues, or to enroll in a
master‘s program.

Job opportunities can be found in a wide range of gov-
ernmental, non-governmental (NGOs) or international
organizations, small and medium enterprises, theaters,
museums, newspapers and other institutions working in
the fields of art or traditional and new/social media.

At Europa-Universität Flensburg EUCS graduates can
go on studying: M.A. European Studies, M.A.
Erziehungswissenschaft: Bildung in Europa - Education
in Europe, M.A. International Management Studies
(specific conditions), M.A. Kultur-Sprache-Medien and
M.A. Transformationsstudien.

1. Sufficient qualifications to allow the pursuit of studies
at a German university

2. Proof of proficiency in spoken and written English

Fall semester application period:
- non-EU applicants: 01.12. to 31.01.
- German and EU applicants: 15.05. to 15.07.

For detailed information: www.uni-flensburg.de/?21312

Germany‘s northernmost university, Europa-Universität
Flensburg is a young and vibrant campus community on
the German-Danish border. Founded by the British in
1946 as a teacher training institution, it was granted the
title of „Universität“ in 2000 and became „Europa-
Universität“ in 2014. With ca. 6000 students it is a
relatively small university. Its study programs focus on
teacher training, international management,
environmental sciences / sustainable development and
interdisciplinary European studies.

From its unique border location, Europa-Universität
Flensburg is ideally situated to fulfill its commitment to
living out the European vision of intercultural
encounters and exploring its reality. For over twenty
years, Europa-Universität Flensburg and the Danish
Syddansk Universitet have been partnering to offer joint
degree programs in management, giving students the
opportunity to earn degrees from both universities
simultaneously.

The region is characterized by beaches, wind and the
sea. Situated directly on the Fjord, Flensburg‘s
impressive historic buildings, low rents, lively cultural
scene and close proximity to Scandinavia make it an
excellent place to live and study.



Introduction (1st and 2nd semester):

— The area “Topics and Disciplines“ covers an

introduction to how Europe is portrayed and discussed

in cultural studies and social sciences.

— The area “Doing Europe“ focuses on academic skills

and research methods. It provides an introduction to the

project fields of research, journalism, entrepreneurship,

and art and scenography, in which students might later

apply for practical training and job opportunities.

Development and Focus (3rd semester onward):

During the 3rd semester students choose one of two

points of focus: either European Cultures or European

Society. Within the chosen point of focus, students

deepen their academic knowledge in the area “Topics

and Disciplines,” as well as their practical abilities in

Duration: Six semesters (180 CP)

Degree: Bachelor of Arts

Special features:

- Interdisciplinary study program

- Focus on cultural and social sciences of Europe

- Project-based learning in the fields of

- Research

- Journalism

- Entrepreneurship

- Art and Scenography

- 100% in English

- Semester abroad

the area “Doing Europe” by expanding their research

Methodology skills and implementing their knowledge in

one project field. Students also have elective topics

from other areas at this time.

Students deepen their knowledge through the

interdisciplinary study of current problems and debates

related to European cultures or society.

During the 4th or 5th semester, students complete their

semester abroad. To help them prepare, language

courses are offered, free of charge.

The 6th semester is mainly dedicated to writing the

bachelor’s thesis, with the support of a colloquium and

other academic courses.

European focus:

This program exposes students to a wide range of

topics and disciplines, presented from various

perspectives, to enable them to understand European

issues and improve their problem-solving skills.

Project-based learning:

• Journalism takes students through the steps

needed to complete journalistic tasks.

• Research prepares students to a scientific career by

advancing their scientific research skills.

• Entrepreneurship empowers students to become

capable and independent business managers.

• Art & Scenography transforms students’ creativity

into a scenic output.

Semester Abroad:

To enrich their perspective on Europe, all students

complete a semester abroad during their studies. The

goal is to experience first-hand different cultures,

societies, languages, educational systems, etc.
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